

LETTER TO BRANCHES





No. 174/25

18th August 2025

CWU REPS POLO SHIRTS - ORDERS REOPENED

Dear Colleagues

We are once again opening the orders for the CWU representatives polo shirts due to high demand.

Each top has an embroidered CWU Reps logo and a QR code which directs people straight to the Join CWU web page. Multiple branches have reported this being both an eye catching and practical way to raise the profile of the union.

Polos are available in both navy and CWU pink. They are also available in both men's and women's fits.

The cost is set at £12.50 for each polo with a small additional fee for bulk posting them to Branches.

We would actively encourage you to purchase these tops for representatives across your branch areas.

Branches wishing to order the polo shirts should email Marcia Murray mmurray@cwu.org - setting out the size of your orders, size and fit requirements and colour preferences.

We ask that branches do this before the close of play on Friday 5th September 2025.

Images of the tops can be found via this link https://www.cwu.org/wp- content/uploads/2024/04/Rep-T.png

Yours sincerely,

Dave Ward General Secretary

Chris Webb Head of Communications